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Welcome to the first edition of the ‘Brunswick Music Notes’ for 2023.                

 

 

Well done to the children who took part in the music assemblies in terms one and two.  We 

were treated to several performances on the piano by:  Henry and Bonnie (year 2), Saoirse,  

Annabelle and Audrey (year 4), Molly-Rose (year 5) and Oscar (year 6).  Lana (year 6) played 

‘The Two Roses’ on her violin.  The recorder club performed ‘Glory B’ and ‘Au Clair De Lune’ 

and Ethan (year 3) played ‘Hot Cross Buns’ as a solo.  Everyone performed very well and it 

was lovely to see/hear lots of children performing live to the rest of the school. 

 

 

Our next music assembly, will be on Monday 30th January.  If your child(ren) would like to 

take part, please contact Miss Feast via: music@Brunswick-house.kent.sch.uk   
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Congratulations to Vimika (year 5) for achieving Distinction in her Grade 1        

keyboard exam.  Well done Vamika.   

Well done to the children of the Musical Theatre club, who  performed in 

their first live Christmas Concert for three years.  They presented a         

selection of poems, readings and seasonal songs.  £302 was raised from 

this performance, and will go to the ‘Brunswick House Creative Arts’ 

Fund, which helps support: Music, Dance, Art, PE and DT projects. 

If your child is learning a musical instrument, taking music exams or performing in a concert 

or musical performance, which you would like to share in future music newsletters, please 

send the details to Miss Feast via:  music@Brunswick-house.kent.sch.uk   


